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Jill O’Brien Interviewed By Karen Conti On WGN Radio

Regarding the Families First Coronavirus Response Act                                                                                       
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Jill O’Brien was interviewed by WGN Radio’s Karen Conti to discuss the

Families First Coronavirus Response Act and what it can do for the

American public for Coronavirus relief.

Listen to the full interview here.

You can find Karen Conti on Facebook. If you have a legal question for

Karen, call her office at (312) 332-7800 or email her at wgn@askkarenconti.

com.


